
FAO reviews office in Asia–Pacific seeking to sharpen regional 
presence for greater impact with current resources 
 

 
  
08/03/2016 Putrajaya, Malaysia – Following a brief presentation by Daniel 
Gustafson, FAO Deputy Director-General, Operations, FAO Member Countries today 
reviewed the Organization’s representation across the Asia and Pacific region.  
 
Delegates at the 33rd Session of the FAO Regional Conference for Asia and the Pacific 
(APRC33), underway in Putrajaya, Malaysia 7-11 March, evaluated the efficacy of the 
FAO’s Decentralized Office Network, looking for the most cost-effective 
configurations to deliver agriculture, fisheries and forestry assistance across the vast 
region. There were interventions from eight countries during the conference session 
and one Civil Society Organization statement.   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 


